
SERVICE ANIMALS  

To ensure that people with disabilities have an equal opportunity 
to enjoy the municipal building and the programs, services and 
public meetings it has to offer, individuals with services animals 
are welcomed in the Borough of South Plainfield offices even 
where pets may generally be prohibited.  

 

 


